----- Original Message ----- 

From: Lynn Ostrem 

To: Gaylegmolson@aol.com 

Cc: mspchapter@yahoogroups.com 

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2005 5:36 PM

Subject: [mspchapter] Turning over the Road Class Program

Gayle,
 

I just picked up my mail after vacation.  I received your letter dated August 13th.  Did you not receive my email letter dated August 8th?  I asked for some direction before I could provide an answer. Your recent letter is basically a repeat of the one dated July 28th.  That doesn't help to propel this situation forward.
 

In the meantime, the road class program is starting to get busy.  I've handled two visits since this all happened.  One was a new club needing to see the accounting and Toolkit software.  The other is trying to disband.  I've stalled everyone else by having them download and complete the application.
 

Since I don't want to see this program fall through the cracks, I am turning it over to you today.  Attached are three documents in Word format that you can revise as necessary.  I have already instructed two people to contact you directly, and I will forward two more emails that I am waiting on class dates or applications.  Further, I will snail mail an application I just received.  That should do it.  I will forward any emails I receive from this point forward until our matters are resolved or until the board makes a decision.  Whoever takes over the program can call me for any details I might have missed.
 

Aside from that, I will continue to await your direction.  Thank you,
 

Lynn Ostrem, Minneapolis
garbagecop@foxinternet.net
